
Ector County Independent School District 

Odessa, Texas 

 
Memorandum 

 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Tom Crowe, Superintendent of Schools  
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF ECTOR COUNTY I.S.D. HAZARDOUS 

TRAFFIC AREA DESIGNATION 
 
DATE: July 24, 2018 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
As per Texas Education Code 42.155 a district may request an additional 10 percent of its 
regular transportation allotment to be used for the transportation of children living within two 
miles of the school they attend who would be subject to hazardous traffic conditions if they 
walked to school.    
 
In order to be considered for the additional funding the hazardous traffic area designation 
must be approved by the Board of Trustees during a duly posted meeting. 
 
 
 
 ******************** 
 

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the request as presented. 
 
 ******************** 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Tom Crowe David Morris 
Superintendent of Schools Chief Operations Officer 


